
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2016-17/No.27                                                                      Date – 14/09/16

To: All Parents (Class 1 to 6)
From: The Principal
Subject: Precautions for mosquito breeding in school campus

Dear Parents,

To ensure that all our students are healthy and safe in the school campus following precautionary 
measures have been undertaken to prevent mosquito breeding within the school campus.

 Fumigation done in the campus by an external agency on a fortnightly basis.
 Fumigation with Neem leaves is done every alternate day in the school campus.
 Mosquito repellents are sprayed after school hours in the classrooms and other areas on 

daily basis.
 No water accumulation /logging is noticed within the campus and the school administration 

is constantly monitoring the cleanliness of the premises.

We recommend parents to apply a mosquito repellant on children if necessary. All Girls and 
Primary School Boys can wear Grey trousers (Winter Uniform) or Black Track Pants (Sports 
Uniform) to protect their legs from mosquitos. This flexibility will be extended until 30th 
September 2016. 

In case if any child is suffering from mild or high fever please do not send the child to school and 
we advise to go for immediate medical assistance and report the same to the school authorities.

Thanking you.

With Warm Regards,

Mrs.Sutapa Mishra
The Principal
Redbricks School (Class 1 to 6)
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Dear Parents,

To ensure that all our students are healthy and safe in the school campus following precautionary 
measures have been undertaken to prevent mosquito breeding within the school campus.

 Fumigation done in the campus by an external agency on a fortnightly basis.
 Fumigation with Neem leaves is done every alternate day in the school campus.
 Mosquito repellents are sprayed after school hours in the classrooms and other areas on 

daily basis.
 No water accumulation /logging is noticed within the campus and the school administration 

is constantly monitoring the cleanliness of the premises.

We recommend parents to apply a mosquito repellant on children if necessary. All Girls and 
Primary School Boys can wear Grey trousers (Winter Uniform) or Black Track Pants (Sports 
Uniform) to protect their legs from mosquitos. This flexibility will be extended until 30th 
September 2016. 

Thanking you.

With Warm Regards,

Mr.Hiren Parikh
The Principal
Redbricks School (Class 7 to 9)


